CHURCH GARDENS

At present the gardens are growing faster than can be main-
tained. The gardening group is desperately seeking more
people to assist.

If you can spare any time we would certainly appreciate the
extra help.

Please bring a water bottle & gloves

All equipment supplied.

Contact Kevin Redman 0402856114 for more details

Today's Readings
Deuteronomy 4:32-34 The Lord himself is God in heaven
above and on earth below: no other.

Romans 8:14-17 You have received the Spirit that makes you
God’s own children, and in that Spirit we call God: Father, our
Father!

Matthew 28:16-20 Baptise them in the name of the Father,
and the Son, and of the Holy Spirit.

RESPONSORIAL PSALM- Happy the people the Lord has cho-
sen to be his own.

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION-Alleluia, alleluia! Glory to the Father,
the Son, and the Holy Spirit: to God who is, who was, and who is to
come. Alleluia!

UNIVERSAL PRAYER- God, guide us in all our ways.

Counting Roster -2021.
30/5-Hunt Team
6/6-Townsend Team
13/6- Elliott Team
Altar Society- 2021
6/6-McCauliffe Team
13/6-
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HARD OF HEARING? Our Church has been equipped with a Powered Audio Induction Loop system for hearing aid wearers (T-Loop)

obtain effective use of the loop sit in the main body of the church avoiding the very edge seats, turn hearing aid to T & adjust the volume to

suit

b New Parish Website— www

.Stpatssutherland.org.au

ST. PATRICK’'S CHURCHL

? 136 Flora Street, Sutherland NSW 2232 (PO Box 57 Sutherland 1499)
T Ph. 9521 2356 Fax 9521 7252 www.stpatsutherland.org.au
Fr Dan McCaughan (Parish Priest): pp@stpatssutherland.org.au
Kaylene Baumanis (Parish Secretary): info@stpatssutherland.org.au
St Patrick’s Primary School Principal: Mr. Phillip Tax: info@stpsutherland.catholic.edu.au
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/@E TO COVID-19, LIMITED NUMBERS PERMITTED, PLEASE CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR
3 FURTHER DETAILS.

n St Patrick’s Parish acknowledges and honours the Gweagal People of the Dharawal Nation as the original custodians of this land

'

St Patrick’s Sutherland is a Parish that strives to safeguard children at all times.

TRINITY

SUNDRY
30 May 2021
Moses reminds
the people of all
the wonderful
things God did for
them, by drawing
them to himself
with great signs
and wonders. We
need to be re-
minded some-
times of how God
has drawn us also
along the path of
love, and con-
firmed this by
giving the Spirit
to encourage and
sustain us. The
indwelling Trinity
of love beckons
us to stay and rest
within, and find
peace.

Dear Parishioners,

Thank you for your response so far but we are still in need of a few more volunteers.
As we are slowly emerging from strict COVID 19 restrictions we are ready to bring
back Family Mass and Youth Mass and are looking for volunteers to help and be
part of these teams.

The other need we have is to form a Baptism Preparation team.

With the idea being that we have 10-12 sessions a year and would like teams of two
to be trained and available to prepare our families, hopefully we can get at least 4
pairs so you will only need to commit twice a year. This is a lovely ministry and
only requires you to attend one training session and then you can begin. These prep-
aration sessions are held once a month usually on a Wednesday evening and run 45
mins to 1 hour.

Of course we are always looking for volunteer cleaners to join existing groups or
create one of their own, we currently have several of our more mature ladies so it
would be great if some of younger men and women could spare some time. Please
contact the Parish office on 9521 2356.

SOUTHERN CROSS ART GROUP - ART EXHIBITION

Southern Cross Art Group (SCAG) is holding an art exhibition in St Patrick’s
Church Hall on Sat 5" and Sunday 6" June.

There will be a huge range of paintings on display, created by dozens of art-
ists. Also, a variety of quality greeting cards.

All parishioners and friends are invited to pop in to look at some beautiful,
local art, and to have a chat with an award-winning artist. SCAG will make a
donation, based on sales over the weekend, to the Church Renovation Fund.
So, any purchase, even just a card, will help the parish. SCAG also support
Sutherland Hospital.

A beautiful painting will be raffled, tickets $1, and will go home to the lucky
winner at the end of the weekend.

Entry to the exhibition is FREE

9am to 4pm, Saturday and Sunday.
For more information phone Michael on 0405 747 768




Corpus Christi All Night Adoration.

In honour of the feast of the Body and Blood of
Christ there will be adoration of the Blessed Sac-
rament from 6:30pm Saturday 5™ June until 7:30
am Sunday 6™ June. To ensure that Our Lord is
accompanied at all times there will be a sign-up
sheet at the back of the church for parishioners to
commit to a time slot. This is a precious oppor-
tunity to spend time in intimate prayer with Jesus
and to pray for our parish and our world.

CHURCH CLEANING

WE COULD USE YOUR RELP..

A HUGE THANK -YOU
To all the wonderful parishioners who attended and supported
me through the loss and funeral of my husband Colin.
Forever grateful Maureen Fraser

_Join a church-cleaning team
and only spend two hours, once a
month, cleaning St Patrick’s Church!
For wore information please contact
Parish Office (9521 2356)

WINTER APPEAL -

19/20 June 2021

ST VINCENT DE PAUL

St Patrick’s Conference are
conducting their Winter Appeal
the weekend of 19/20 June—
2021: Together we can com-
bine our efforts to assist our needy neighbours
in the parish—donations over $2 are tax de-
ductible. Please give generously to this appeal.

Thank you for your continuing support.

The Piety Stall is open every Saturday before
and after the Spm Mass and on the 1* Sunday
of each month.

As the Sacrament of First Reconciliation is on
the 1% and 3™ of June the Piety Stall will also be
open on the 4 Commitment Sunday Masses —
9/5, 16/5,23/5 & 30/5.

Y our continued support is appreciated and all
monies raised goes to our Church Restoration
Fund. Thank You.

Coffee & Tea Set-Monday 7 June 2021 -
Lunch at Club Cronulla (Croydon St). Meet
at the club 11.30am. Veronica 9528 9163 or
0409 812 475

COVID-19 update
Easing of restrictions — the current rules

e  Masks are no longer necessary when attending
churches.

e Congregational singing is permitted.

e Singers or choir members should still remain 1.5 me-
tres away from each other and from members of the
congregation.

e  There is no limit on how many people can attend
Masses, weddings, funerals and other religious ser-
vices subject to observing the 2m2 rule. This does not
include the celebrant or church workers. Families can
sit together, but if people do not belong in the same
household, they must observe physical distancing of
1.5 metres. Parishes should have public signs with
advice on this or have ushers or people assisting at
Masses.

e Avoid congestion before or after Mass — have strate-
gies in place for managing people entering or leaving
the Church. Attendees should also maintain a safe
distance when lining up for communion.

e  The same rules apply to Masses and other religious
services held outdoors on Parish premises.

the residents in Bupa.All residents in Lark Ellen.

Reyes

ANNIVERSARY: Mary Boyd, Judith Gomes, Rosario Rodrigues, Guiseppe & Rosa Ferraiuolo
DECEASED MEMBERS & FRIENDS: Joan Quinn, Frank Townsend, David Hofffman, Menezes & Minshull Families, Mona McGovern, Veri Laarakkers, Helen Warham, David Dee,
Dorothy Lynch, Reg Benson, Pat Bathurst, Gabrielle Scarra, Dec’d PBVM Sisters, Robertson Family, Claude Press, John Press, Peter Rendell, Barry Scott, Margaret Stokes, Paul Fraser,

YOUR PRAYERS ARE_REQUESTED FOR THE SICK: Jill Moran, Graham Lamberti, Elizabeth Kinsella, Eileen Kenny, Ted Cramsie, Joanne Dideta, Eileen Talbot, Adam Henson,
Wendy Fell, Kristy Bugeja, Elizabeth Pemberton, Gwen Power, Arnanoud Lemerie, Solange L.a Douce Jean Fabien, Steve Smith, Lloyd Handley, Bruce Kent, Anne Cassidy, Rafael Monser-
rat, Lena Mallet, Martine Benoit, Norma Miller, Lucy Gault, Ron Monro, Lorraine Davies, Bill Burke, John Bonadio, Marie Cameron, Patricia Holbrook, Maria & Luigi Altavilla, Marlene
Visage, Anne Cook, Valerie O’Brien, Leonie Coleman, Bill Nicholls, Maureen Fraser, Carol Drew, Bill Morris, Ron Strauss, Patti & Kevin Gore. All the residents in Nagle Apartments. All

RECENTLY DECEASED: Bernard Culkin, Natty Choy, Antonia Demarco, John Barling, Margaret Murphy, Clarel Dumas, Gwen Power, Molly McFarlane, Kevin Miller, Teresita

Karen Westnidge, McMullen & Brown Families, Philip Struthers, Jim Walsh, Shirley Dent, Thomas O’Brien, Tyran Sharman, Gregory & Eileen Dodd, Sr Mary Julian, Larkin Family, Mul-
lins Family, Fr. L. Cruikshank, members of McNamara, Torrington, Preston, Dent, Barrett, Mahoney, Lollback, Mason & O’Leary families, Terry McNamara, Griggs, Nunan,Farrell fami-
lies, Jack Ethers, Mrs Hills, Mr & Mrs English, Aunt Nora and Aunt Thelma, Irene Mason, Monica & John Robinson, Don Barrett. Miller family & friends, Holy Souls in Purgatory




